
Elcho School District has a very proud tradition of the community supporting its various activities, 
programs and facilities. We are excited that our new building project is completed and includes an 
expanded-capacity gymnasium to host a variety of athletic, educational and cultural arts events. 

We are asking for sponsorship consideration for the on-going maintenance of our new gymnasium. 
There are two new scoreboards installed in this facility that allow for sponsorship spaces (each 
space is 21”x21”). This is your opportunity to show your support for our Elcho activities by 
sponsoring a space on the scoreboards. Each sponsorship space is $1000 for two years or $1500 
for three years. If you would like your logo on a scoreboard, you can sponsor a space. Sponsors can 
be businesses, community organizations or individuals. Our students, families and community will 
greatly appreciate your active involvement in our school activities. 

Updated 9/30/2019, if you’d like to purchase a space, we now have a special pricing.  If you buy one 
space, the second space is half off, allowing for a larger space for your logo.  

Please share with anyone you think may be interested. For more information or questions, please 
contact Sue Burby, District Administrative Assistant, (715)275-3225 x1060 or 
sburby@elchoschool.org 

 


